Steam Mills Primary Newsletter

24 th March 2017



Rights Respecting schools Award

This week we introduced the RRSA to the school's governors. UNICEF is the world's leading organisation working for children and their rights. In1989, governments worldwide promised all children the same rights by adopting the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child. These rights are based on what a child needs to survive, grow, participate and fulfil their potential. Steam Mills Primary will promote the values and principles of the 'United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child'. This approach will further develop our work on Values and the Global Dimension, in a school where everyone will be respectful of each other and understand the responsibilities they have to one another and themselves.

Lots of Socks for World Down Syndrome Day

It was great to see so many odd and jazzy socks/tights worn for World Down Syndrome Day – thank you for your support.

Class 1/Pre-School Trip

The children in Class 1 and Pre-School did not let the poor weather stop them from having fun during their trip to Cotswold Farm Park. They had a fantastic time meeting the different animals and riding around the park on a trailer. Many thanks to the staff for orgainising the trip and to all of the family volunteers who helped to make the day such a success. Some photos of the day are on our Twitter page: @steammillspri

Y6 SATs Parents' Information Evening

We will be sharing information on this year's Y6 SATs to Y6 parents on Wednesday 5th April at 3.30pm

Diary Dates

March

28th Class 1 Final Gym

April

5th C2 final Swimming

Y6 SATs Parents'
Information Meeting

3.30pm

7th End of term

24th Return to school

26th Class 4 start

swimming

May

1st Bank Holiday

8th-11th SATs week

Netball Team

Thank you to the Netball Team who tried so hard during the District Tournament. Unfortunately, it was not their day – particularly as Josh was ill and could not play. However, you have all made us very proud.

Homework

Many thanks for sharing your views on our proposed change to our Homework policy. We will be listening to the children's views during our Pupil Parliament on Thursday 30th March.

(Every child has the right to have a say in all matter affecting them, and to have their views taken seriously – Article 12 of the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child)

Christmas Shoebox Appeal

This month we are collecting small toys eg teddies, games, colouring pencils etc. that would fit in a shoebox. Please, no guns/water pistols etc.!

Value: Diversity

Being different or varied

Oliver in Class 2 made a book on Diversity with his cousin and then shared it with the class.

Steam Mills Superstars!

Pre-School Teyha-Rose and Bailey

Class 1 Hadyn, Kelsey-Leigh and Oscar

Class 2 Phoebe and Ethan

Class 3 Maddie and Taila

Class 4 Jordon and Alisha